
What music is meaningful to you? 
 
As some of you may know, music is my passion and I love making mu-
sic with the children at nursery. I'd love to know: 
What music is meaningful to you?  
What music do you enjoy at home? 
Can you teach me a song? Can you share something from your cul-
ture? Can you tell me what music your family jump around the kitchen 
to? Can you sing a lullaby in another language?  
 
I would love to hear from any parents or carers. Please 
grab me at drop off, pick up, or share something on tap-
estry: I'm all ears! I'd love to share the music that the 
children love and enjoy at home, in nursery.  
Thanks, Izzy Timms 
I shall also be doing a Music club next term. 

 The children all en-
joyed seeing the new 
chicks that hatched at 
Nursery. They also 
had the opportunity 
to visit the 

new  litter  from Ebony (the nurse-
ry dog) who had five puppies !! 
We will be doing lots of Easter 
activities over the next few days 
before the Easter break e.g Easter 
baskets, decorating Easter bunnies 
etc. 
Now that the weather is getting 
warmer please bring in sun hats 
and sunscreen  for your children 
as they will be spending most of 
their time outdoors. 
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Springtime Fun 

As part of our East-

er/Springtime learning week 

(last week of term), we will be 

egg rolling, egg hunting, 

spring watching, basket mak-

ing, having lots of fun.  Can 

we ask you to bring in small 

foil wrapped  chocolate eggs 

for the egg hunt please?  Also 

on Monday 28th March can 

your child bring in a hard 

boiled egg (or two in case of 

breakages)? We will be deco-

rating them  for our egg roll-

ing competition during that 

week We also need junk mod-

eling materials for basket con-

struction. Thank you 

  
End of Term 1st April 

Easter Break 4th  - 18th 

Back to school 19th April 

Diary Dates 

Toy sale and Cake sale. Friday 25th March 
Please could you bake and bring your cakes either the day 
before Thursday 24th March or on the day before 9.00am. 
Please can the cakes be in a clearly named and labelled 
container. Please could you ensure ingredients are also 
listed and strictly  
(NO NUTS). 
The sale will be outside within the school at 9.00am drop off, 12pm pick up.  
  

 FOYR Spring/Easter Bonnet Parade 

Friends of York Road are inviting our children to take part in a Easter 
bonnet parade next Friday 1st April. We will need your help to craft the 
bonnet's or hat's at home, anything goes and can be as simple or mag-
nificent as you would like, find some inspiration here: 
  
https://www.pinterest.co.uk/pin/764134261786585763/ 
https://www.madeformums.com/toddler-and-preschool/5-easy-last-
minute-easter-bonnets/ 
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/t-au-t2-t-1280-easter-hat-
templates-activity-sheet 
  
For the parade, we would love a donation of £1 for each child to help 
raise funds for our school and would like to invite you 

all to come at 11.30am to see the chil-
dren showcase their bonnets. We will 
also be drawing the raffle at that time 
too.  
We do not need anymore donations 
for the hampers. Thank you 
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